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Back to School 
North Kansas City School District  Elementray Schools Back to School 
Night is Monday, August 12. from 4:30-7pm.   Winnetonka High School will 
host their Meet the Teacher Night on Monday, Aug. 19, beginning at 6 p.m. 
at the school. The first day of school is Wednesday, August 14.   
With the start of the 2013-2014 academic year, all elementary schools will 

follow a slightly different bell schedule. Four days a week (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday) will be 10 
minutes longer, and one day a week (Thursday) will be shorter.   For Chapel Hill Elementary, the Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday school day will be 9:15-4:10, with Thursday 
being 9:15-3:35.  This system has been in place at the middle schools and high 
schools for several years. 
 

The school supplies list can be found at http://www.nkcschools.org/school-
supplies 
 

Be aware that children and busses will be moving through the 
neighborhood at different times this year! 

   Home Improvements 
 

If you are upgrading or changing the exterior of your home, please remember that an architec-
ture form is required.  You can find one on the last page of your current Neighborhood     
Directory, or at http://carriagehill7-9.org/Forms-Documents/forms-documents.htm 
If possible, please include a sketch, photo, and/or color sample with your form. 

Volunteers Needed 
The neighborhood could use a few more volunteers to become notaries.  In order to update 
our covenants to match across all three plats in our neighborhood, we will need notarized 
signatures of all homeowners in Carriage Hill 7-9.  The neighborhood will pay the cost of 
your registration and first year of insurance if you are willing to help collect and notarize 
homeowner signatures this Fall.  If you are able to help, contact JoAnn Fisher at 455-0416 
and please plan to attend a meeting on August 14th at 7:00 p.m. at the Fisher’s resident to go 
over the requirements to become a notary public.  The covenant changes are available for your review at 
http://carriagehill7-9.org/Forms/Covenant%20Changes%20for%20Carriage%20Hill%207-9.pdf 

New Neighborhood Directory Delivered 
Thank you to JoAnn Fisher and Andrea White for updating, printing, and distributing the new 2013-2014 
Directory.  If you did not receive one, contact JoAnn Fisher at 816-830-2002 or joannfis@kc.rr.com. 
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From the City of Gladstone 
 

Gladstone Residents are invited to join us on Wednesday, August 21 at the Google Fiber Space for a special 
presentation for Gladstone residents about upcoming fiber plans. 

Proper Flag Disposal 
 

There are several ways in which you may give your American flag the proper retirement without showing dis-
grace to this great country.  If you would like to dispose of the flag yourself then the most fitting way is to hold 
your own, private ceremony.  The U.S. Flag Code states, "The flag, when it is in such a condi-
tion that it is no longer a fitting emblem for display, should be destroyed in a dignified way, 
preferable by burning."  After your flag has been burned, the ashes should be buried.  If you 
cannot burn and bury the flag yourself, then there are several organizations that will retire 
your flag in a proper and respectful ceremony. Among them are: 

 VFW @ vfw.org 
 American Legion @ legion.org 
 Boy Scouts of America @ scouting.org 
 Girl Scouts of America @ girlscouts.org 
 Marine Corps League @ mcleague.com 

 

Contact one of the organizations above and they will be able to direct you to a local post, 

Neighborhood Planning Meeting 
 

The next neighborhood planning meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 23, 2013 at 
7:00 p.m.  It will take place at Meadowbrook United Methodist Church, 2800 NE 64th Street 
(across the parking lot from PriceChopper). 

DATE:    Wednesday, August 21, 5:30-7:30pm 
 

PLACE:  Google Fiber Space, 1820 Westport Road,  Kansas City, MO  64111 

As we look forward to bringing Google fiber to your area, we encourage you to bring your questions about 
what to expect next.  Fiber Space tours will be hosted from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. with a presentation on the service 
to follow. Light refreshments will be served. Visit our event reservation page to reserve a seat. 
 

https://fiber.google.com/cities/#fiberspace=&upcoming=%252Fkansas%252Fregistration%253Fevent%
253D12201098%2526selected_sessions%253D12287040&header=check 

4th of July Flag Display 
 

Thank you to Jake Wilson, Jessica Wilson, Carla Brown, Christine Baker, Nathan Baker, Mike Smedley, Kim 
Smedley, Amy Chapham, JoAnn Fisher and Torance Fisher for your part in putting out the flags for the 4th of 
July!!  Some of you took on extra territory because some of our team members were out of town.  A special 
thanks to you for volunteering to fill in where needed. 

Bike Ride & Ice 
Cream Social 

 

It was a great day for a 
bike ride and ice 

cream social.  Plan to 
join us again next 

year!!  


